“...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works 17 W
DATE: September 22, 2016

SUBJECT: Request from Valley New School to create a secured bike parking area for
their students in the old smoking indented area off City Center Street.

Valley New School recently received a grant for a set of 20 bikes. Now they are looking for a
secured, out-of-the weather place to store the bikes. Director Gazza and I reviewed a few
possibilities, but the best solution appears to be the indented area off of City Center Street. In
meeting with Nicole Luedtke, Advisor for Valley New School, she agreed this solution would
work for them until the Blue Ramp is demolished in 2019.

Attached is a picture of the proposed secured bike storage location. The set of emergency exit
doors would need to remain clear of any security fencing.

C: Director Gazza

Attachment
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